
PRESIDENT’S MONTHLY MEMO 
 

I would like to start this month’s memo by reminding everyone that 
our election of officers and board members is coming up in our June 
22nd board meeting.  So, if you have not voted please do so … to date 
I have 45 out of 122 members that have voted.  Having said this, I still 
have one board position open for anyone interested in having a say in 
the club.  If interested please contact me asap. 
 
The summer months activity schedule has been reduced.  However, 
we have a number of special events planned as follows: 
 

• May 27 … Memorial Day Parade 

• June 29 … Jonathan Dickinson State Part cruise and picnic 

• July 20 … a lunch cruise to lakeside Grill in Okeechobee 

• Aug 18 … our popular poker run  

• Sept 27-29 … Bahama House Daytona weekend 
 
Please visit our website or read our newsletter pertaining to all our 
upcoming events. 
 
Shortly I will be emailing you a reminder of our club dues that are due 
by June 30, 2024.  The dues remain at $50 for our calendar year of 
July 1, 2024 to June 30, 2025.  If you intend to renew, please mail your 
check as instructed in my email prior to June 30.  Late renewals just 
cause additional work for Clarence our Treasurer … so please be 
considerate and mail your renew prior to June 30th. 
 
Lastly, since I will be stepping down as President, and this being my 
last monthly memo, I would like to thank all the members that 
supported me over the past five years.  Thanks to your help we have 
accomplished a lot in the five years and with your help and 
understanding we were able to get through the Covid period and keep 
the club together.  THANK YOU. 
 
Members, as I continue to say, this is your club and the Club can only 
be successful and continue with your involvement. 
 

Jerry Petriw 


